
From: David McTimoney <asdw.informationCOVID-19@nbed.nb.ca> 
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 5:46 PM 
To: McTimoney, David (ASD-W) <david.mctimoney@nbed.nb.ca> 
Subject: Message from EECD Deputy Minister 
  

Hello ASD-W Families, 

Please find below a message from George Daley, the Deputy Minister for the Department of 

Education and Early Childhood Development.  If you are unable to open the link, please be 

reminded that currently all messages from our office are posted to our website under the 

COVID-19 Coronavirus Information tab. 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

David McTimoney, Superintendent 
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